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REPORT:  Favorable 10-0: Council Members Hawkins, Burroughs, Dernoga, Franklin, Glaros, 

Ivey, Streeter, Taveras, and Turner. Absent: Davis 

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on Thursday, 

March 24, 2022, to consider the appointments of Ms. Gloria J. Bell, Ms. Lisa MC Hegwood, Mr. 

Kyle J. Snyder, and the reappointment of Ms. Michelle Chandler, to the Fire Commission for 

Prince George’s County.   

Fire Commission members act as public safety advisors to the Fire Chief of the Prince George’s 

County FIRE/EMS Department, and the County Executive.  The Commission is a nine-member 

body that provides operational and administrative support for volunteer fire companies, including 

the operation and maintenance of individual fire stations equipment, and the purchase of fire 

suppression and rescue apparatus. In accordance with the provisions of the County Charter, the 

Fire Commission must annually formulate a capital budget, capital improvement program (CIP), 

and a current expense budget for all the volunteer fire companies with respect to the expenditure 

of public funds.  

During the discussion, it was noted that the appointment process was followed, and with board 

approval, would have all the required members appointed. 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, 

voted APPT-12-22 out favorably, 10-0. 

 


